
From: Paul Bhatia   

Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2024 11:43 AM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application No: A-2024-0247 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

Hello,  

From: Pritpal Bhatia, Kamalbir Bhatia 

12 Pali Dr., Brampton, ON, L6P 1G3, 

 

Regarding: 

Application No: A-2024-0247 

 

We would like to attend the hearing virtually on August 20,2024 @ 9:30am and we would like to be 

notified of the decision of Committee. 

Please send us the WEB EX link to this email address.   

 

We have concerns regarding the proposed rear yard setback.  Our concerns are that this rear yard 

extension will invade our privacy and also block or restrict our view of the pond and all 

scenery/nature behind our properties. 

 

We allow authorization to post our correspondence on the agenda, if required.  

 

Thank you, 

 

 

--  

With Thanks from 

Paul Bhatia 

 

 

 


